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Erica Krauss

From: Grubbs, Algie <Algie.Grubbs@sefl.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 5:06 PM
To: Grubbs, Algie
Subject: Winter Weather Embargo Update - 2.18.21 (HOU, SHO)
Attachments: Embargo_20210218_1600.xlsx

Good evening 
 
The embargo has been lifted for the following Service Centers: 

- Houston (HOU)  
- South Houston (SHO)  
- Amarillo (AMA)  
- Corpus Christi (CRP)  
- El Paso (ELP) 
- Lubbock (LUB)  
- Odessa (ODS)  
-  

 
They will be running a limited operation and as conditions improve, we will serve more customers that are safely 
accessible and open.  Please contact the service center before making any service commitments.  Attached is an 
updated list of our embargoed zip codes.  
 
We will continue to monitor all of our impacted areas and provide updates when appropriate.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and support! 
 
 
 
 
Algie Grubbs 
National Account Manager 
Southeastern Freight Lines, Inc. 
4524 Reagan Drive 
Charlotte NC 28206 
Direct office: 980-312-5981 
Cell: 704-604-5829 
www.sefl.com 
 
For information on Southeastern Freight Lines Covid-19 Preparation and response. Please see visit our 

website:  

https://www.sefl.com/vspdfdocs/SEFLBusinessContinuityPlan.pdf?ver=1 

 
 
 


